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What have we been learning? 

We all loved our WOW day on Monday. We were very lucky to have a visit from the 

Frampton Shanty Singers. We learnt lots of fun songs that the sailors would have sung as 

well as playing some fun games like trying to get the anchor up and even tug of war with 

some real ship rope. 

                                 

 

In maths this week, we have been learning all about the vocabulary of greater than and 

have used this to compare 2 and 3 numbers togther. We have also used the mathematical 

symbol to represent greater than.  

In PSHE, we have used our class book ‘The Singing Mermaid’, to take part in some speaking 

and listening to think about reasons for and against why the mermaid should have joined 

the circus.          

Next Week 

In English, we will be introducing the children to 

adjectives and they will be using these to describe 

the character of the singing mermaid.  

 

In science, we will be looking closely at our class 

goldfishes Norman and Rosie, to look at their 

different body parts and thinking what role they 

play to help the fish survive. 

. 

Other News 

The children have been sent home with some 

phonics home learning this week.  

Each week home learning will be sent home on a 

Friday and their purple home learning books will 

be collected in the following Thursday. 

Next Monday 16th September, the children will be 

bringing home their individually common 

exception reading words. These will also be found 

in their purple home learning book. These will be 

tested each Monday and then new ones will be 

sent home. 
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